Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 007 ,» S. 2023
January 16, 2023

1. Attached is a letter from the office of Provincial Tourism Office inviting our SDO-Capiz Special
Program in the Arts Coordinators for a meeting this January 17, 2023, Tuesday, 9 AM at the Hall of
Governors, 3™ Floor of the Capiz Provincial Capitol. See attached sheet for more details.

2. Participation in this activity is voluntary and subject to compliance with the Engaged Time-on-
Task Policy as stipulated in DepED Order No. 9, s. 2005, Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith and DepED Order No. 34, s. 2022, School
Calendar of Activities for the School Year 2022 - 2023.

For information, contact:

Mr. Anthony H. Colmo
Tourism Operation Officer II
09478920412 or (036) 6212-935

") Address: Banica, Roxas City

24} )Contact Number: (036) 6518 456
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: https:/ /depedcapiz.ph




Repubilic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF CAPIZ

2nd Floor, Provincial Capitol, Roxas City
Tel. No. (036) 621-0042 local 133 Email Address: capiz.tourism@gmail.com Telefax No. (036) 621-2935

13 January 2023
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Schools Division Superintendent ATE:. J}.LJ71_ . Tw

Schools Division of Capiz — Department of Education

Atftention: RONNIE RETERACION
Education Program Supervisor | - MAPEH

Dear Dr. Aposin:

This coming April, the Provincial Government of Capiz through the Provincial Tourism and
Cultural Affairs Office will spearhead the province-wide commemoration of the 122nd
Founding Anniversary of the Civil Government of the Province of Capiz under the American
regime since its establishment in 1901 through Act No. 115 entitled, "An Act Extending the
Provisions of the Provincial Government Act to the Province of Capiz." For this, a series of
cultural, sports, religious and special events will be implemented; and preparatory activities
are currently underway.

In cognizance that this feat is only made possible through a multisectoral collaboration, we
would like to invite the coordinators for the Special Program for the Arts (SPA) of the schools
under your division for a meeting this January 17, 2023, Tuesday, 9 AM at the Hall of Governors,
3rd floor of the Capiz Provincial Capitol.

The agenda of the meeting wiii tackle on the implementation of culture and arts-related
events in partnership with the academe and the integral roles that will be shared between
our sectors, such as in the promotion of the Capisnon/Filipino folk dances and the staging of
the Street Theatrical Performance depicting the History of Capiz.

For clarifications on the matter, you may reach out to Mr. Anthony H. Colmo, Tourism
Operations Officer Il, at 09478920412 or (036) 6212-935.

Provincial Tourism and Cultural Affairs Officer



